Mr. John Walgrin, President
Rainbow Bridge Technologies
93 Rochester Park
805321 Singapore

Dear Mr. Walgrin,

I am happy to accept your offer to become Chief Engineer at Rainbow Bridge Technologies.

Thank you for the assistance you and Mr. Rendall have provided throughout the interviewing and negotiation process.

I look forward to my first day at your offices on June 12, 2006. In the meantime, feel free to contact me at (+65) 98564238. 

Sincerely,

Charles Majin
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